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CIRCULAR TO ALL AFFILIATES NO 01 OF 2022                                          5th January, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
 
It has been decided to hold a  refresher programme for Defence 
Representatives from all the Affiliated Units on virtual platform on 9th January 
2022 from 10.30 am to 1 pm. Link will be shared on 8th . 
 
Each unit can nominate upto 05 persons. 
 
Kindly note and send us the list of participants by 7th  evening for our records 
and creating a separate Whatsapp Group 
 
. 
 

                                                                                                         Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                              
                                                                                                 PREM KUMAR MAKKER 

                                                                                             GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 
 

                                                                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


